
 

October 16, 2018 

 

 Congratulations to the Newberry Lady Golf team for their third place finish at 

Districts yesterday. They will be advancing to Regionals next Monday, and we 

wish them luck! 

 

 The Teen Book Club will be meeting on Thursday, October 18th at 3 p.m. in the 

Media Center.  

 

 Alright, Panthers, it has begun!  Our annual food drive is here.  Each year, SGA 

hosts a food drive to feed 30 of our own Panther families a Thanksgiving 

dinner.  You can be a part of this amazing holiday tradition here at NHS.  In your 

first period class, you will find a box with a list of food items.  Fill the box with 

those items, and your class will earn one leaf on the box tracker banner in the 

commons area.  At the end of the drive, the homeroom with the most leaves will 

win a gourmet doughnut and bagel breakfast!  Let the food drive begin!" 

 

 Breast Cancer Ribbons are available in the Media Center. Students and staff can 

pick one up, add a loved one’s name and we will display it on the 11th grade honor 

board.  

 

 Girls weightlifting will meet in the weight room at 3 p.m. today.  

 

 


